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In the editorial, the surname of the first author in the accom­
panying article (reference 3) mentioned in the second, third, and 
final paragraphs should be Hermans. We apologize for this error. 
This correction only applies to the September 1 First Release. 
The correct text appears in the print and online issues. 

doi:10.3899/jrheum.220709.C1 

 www.jrheum.orgDownloaded on April 18, 2024 from 

http://www.jrheum.org/

